
From:  Hartley, Kate (MYR) 
Sent:  Tuesday, May 15, 2018 7:03 PM 
To:  Chan, Amy (MYR) <amy.chan@sfgov.org>; Blitzer, Mara (MYR) <mara.blitzer@sfgov.org>; 

Adams, Dan (MYR) <dan.adams@sfgov.org> 
Subject: RE: LHH Ting Project Description 
 
 
Hi Amy:  This has a big misconception, in that the site itself isn’t big enough to “…create a spectrum of housing 
options for seniors that will serve a range of needs, from those who need assisted living and skilled nursing to 
those who are capable of independent living.” 
 
I know Supervisor Yee really wants a senior housing ladder, from skilled nursing to independent living, with 
RCFEs and assisted living in-between, but this site can’t accommodate that, even if we (or some other city 
agency) had the money.  
 
Can you check in with Mark, from Barbara Garcia’s staff and see what their thoughts are for licensed assisted 
living or RCFE housing at this spot?  And, if so, how they would pay for it?  It seems, given the parcel size, that 
it’s one or the other.   
 
Thanks. 
 
Kate 
 
Kate Hartley 
Director 
Mayor’s Office of Housing and Community Development 
1 South Van Ness, 5th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
tel: 415.701.5528    fax: 415.701.5501 
kate.hartley@sfgov.org 
 


